From:
Robin Lockhart [rlockhar@ilanet.slnsw.gov.au]

Sent:
Tuesday, 7 December 1999 3:02 AM

To:
eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject:
Inquiry into the Quality of Vocational Education & Training in A

To the Committee Secretary, Mr John Carter

Please find attached the submission for the above Inquiry from the

Council of Australian State Libraries (CASL)

Apologies for not meeting the extending deadline of 3 Dec.  The Chair

of CASL was not available last week to sign off on the submission.

The printed submission is in the mail.

Regards

Robin Lockhart

Executive Assistant

02 9273 1475
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